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20/05/2025  21:17:412025/1467/P SUPPRT Leon Deriglazov As a local resident and parent, I strongly support the continued operation of the CrossFit gym on 

our high street. My child attends regularly and absolutely loves it—it’s been fantastic for their 

physical health, confidence, and sense of community.

The gym has never been disruptive. On the contrary, it brings positive energy to the area and 

generates steady footfall, which supports surrounding local businesses. It has been part of the 

neighbourhood for as long as I’ve lived in Kentish Town—eight years—and has become a valued 

and familiar part of the high street.

Personally, the gym has played a big role in supporting my mental and physical health. The class 

schedule is thoughtfully designed—family-friendly while also accommodating people with busy 

working lives, which is rare and hugely valuable.

It’s more than just a place to exercise—it’s a community hub, a safe and inspiring environment 

for both adults and children. Losing it would be a real loss for the whole area. I urge the council 

to support its continued use.
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